
AYA Newsletter

NEW AYA TEAM MEMBER




Adolescent and Young Adult
Program

Welcome Sofia
Canales!



The AYA Team would
like to share that we

have a new AYA
Fellow! 





Thursday 
February 17th 2023

Time: 6-6:30 pm





https://stupidcancer.org/meetups/



AYA VALENTINES DAY
CARD INSPIRATION





February 23rd @6pm


